
All-Call sent out February 27, 200 

 

I hope that everyone had a safe and relaxing February break!  

Today Governor Hochul announced that New York State will implement the new 

recommendations set by the CDC.  The Governor stated that starting Wednesday, March 2nd 

masks will become parent choice (optional) for their children at all grade levels.  To be clear, 

masks are still required for Monday and Tuesday with Wednesday being the first day for masks 

being optional, unless Chautauqua County determines otherwise. 

 All other COVID requirements, such screening your child before school for sickness, reporting 

of positive cases, quarantining, distancing, and Test to Stay and Test to Play remain in effect 

until the District receives additional information from the state and county. 

I hope everyone has great upcoming week. 


